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RE: FPL Sanford Power Plant

Unit 5 Repowering Project — Compliance Determination Date
Air Construction Permit 127009-004-AC and PSD-FL-270

Dear Mr. Kozlov:

This correspondence is to summarize our conversation that took place yesterday

afternoon concerning the FPL Sanford Plant facility Unit 5 emissions limitations
compliance start date.

Compliance determination date as specified in Paragraph 27 of the above mentioned
permit states that “compliance with the allowable emission limiting standards shall be
determined within 60 days after achieving the maximum production rate at which each
unit will be operated, but not later than 180 days following initial operation of the unit....”

The first firing of one of the combustion turbines associated with repowered

Sanford Unit #5 was February 19, 2002. One hundred and eighty days (180) from
that date will be August 17, 2002.

The achievement of maximum production rate associated with repowered Sanford

Unit #5 is expected to on June 1, 2002. Sixty days (60) from that date will be July
30", 2002.

As agreed to, we will use the date of July 30, 2002 as the start date for determining

compliance with the emission limiting standards and calculation of the NOx 30 day rolling
average as specified in the permit.

Concurrence of the Department with the contents of this correspondence is understood
with failure of the Department to respond adversely.

F would like to thank you and your staff for the time and effort taken to look at our request,
and the prompt response to it. We look forward to continuing our good working
relationship with the Department as we move forward with the Sanford Repowering

Project and the replacement of two of our cil-fired boilers with new combined cycle
technology.
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If you have any questions, or need additional information, please contact me at (386)
575-5211 or Randy Hopkins at (386) 575-5385.

Sincerely,

) \
Roxane R. Kehnedy U
Plant General Manager

Sanford Plant

Cc: FPL Sanford Plant File

Mr. Joseph Kahn

State of Florida, Department of Environmental Profection
Division of Air Resources Management

2600 Blair Stone Rd, Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400



